
To whom it may concern, thank you for allowing me to 
express the disappointment in the parents next program. 
I find it to be a wast of funds and Resources within our 
system. Providers are nothing less then bullies who are 
ultimately targeting vulnerable women . We of course want 
the best for our selfs and children and being forced To sign 
participation plans To “ attended play group or swimming 
lessons “ is nothing less than humiliating . I can’t find the 
words to express  my anxiety and stress in relation To the 
parents next program. I have several qualifications and over a 
Decades worth of work experience and yet I’m still forced to 
participate  in a program that makes me feel like a second 
class Citizen . 
Please stop the bullying And discrimination of women now . 
Please stop Parents next And the provides doing horrible and 
irreversible damage to Family within the community .

Thank you       
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